
Update Sheet Planning Committee  19th April 2023 

 

2022/0159/OUT Proposed Hotel Waterside South 

Historic England Consultation Response on Revised Plans 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 



Highway Authority Consultation Response on Revised Plans

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Additional consultation responses received - Proposed Hotel Waterside South 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Addition to Committee Report for 2022/0159/OUT- Proposed Hotel Waterside South 

Further to the recommendation being made on the application, the new Local Plan was 

adopted by the Central Lincolnshire Joint Strategic Planning Committee at its meeting on 

13th April 2023, and will be used in making decisions on planning applications with 

immediate effect, replacing the 2017 version. 

The following policies within the new local plan are considered relevant- 

S36: Lincoln’s City Centre and Primary Shopping Area 



S42: Sustainable Urban Tourism  

S53 Design and Amenity  

S57 The Historic Environment  

S6 Design Principles for Efficient buildings 

S8 Reducing Energy Consumption- non-residential buildings 

S60 Protecting Biodiversity and Geodiversity 

It should also be noted that the application was originally submitted February 2022, and has 

been subject to extensive negotiations to secure improvements to the scheme, which has 

delayed a decision being made under the previous local plan. Having considered the details 

of the above policies however the proposed development is considered to be in line with 

those policies stated above. In order to address the new requirements of policies S6, S8 and 

S60 a condition is proposed which will require the submission of an energy statement as 

part of the Reserved Matters. 

 

 

Additional consultation response application 2023/0182/PAT- Boultham Park Road 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 

 


